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.TO ¢ Chlef, Wi/
V4
[]; } Wi/ML/S0, 1905 Quarters Eye
FROM ¢ Deputy Director of Security (Investigations and St_xpport)

ATTER.

SUBJECT : LETTER ADDRESS
# 23500

1. Reference is made to your _yerba) adives of 21 Febmuary 194
requesting the cancellation of the following facility:

Fdwsrd J, HAMILTON
331 1lst Street H.E,
Washington, D. Cs

2. This is to advise that this facility has been cancelled,
In the future, any mail addressed to it will be returned to the
sender, -~

FOR THE DIRECTOR OF SECURITY: A

DDS/IAS
ADDSI&S
ChielSSD -
Dep Chief
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